By email to Legco Environmental Panel panel ea@legco.gov.hk

Dear Honorable Legislative committee members:

I'm writing to express my support for the municipal solid waste scheme.

Hong Kong people need to take care of our own waste and learn to dispose of our waste responsibly.

With the passing of the bill, Hong Kong people will learn to:

-reduce the waste they produce by making a conscious habit change (such as bringing their own water bottle) and waste less food, which will be good for the environment

-separate the waste that can be recycled, and bring them to the recycle station

By implementing an up to date waste management policy, people in Hong Kong will see the government's determination to give us and our next generation a better environment to live in. Hong Kong waste has been growing at 15% annually with all of it mostly going into landfills and our oceans, harming our environment. We all share one living space and it is time we, as responsible citizens of the world, do something together to reduce waste.

I sincerely hope this bill can be passed quickly and thank you for caring for the environment and our home Hong Kong.

Yours Sincerely.

Tansy Lau